
Basically it‘s always 
connection with people,

that give life its value.
 

(Wilhelm v. Humboldt)

Dear business friends and partners, dear customers!  

 

 

We hope that this letter reaches you in good health and a cheerful mood. Shortly before the holidays, 

we want to express our deep gratitude for the good cooperation. Despite turbulent times around the 

world, we can humbly say that we are doing well and looking to the future with con�dence.

In order to share a little of our luck, we are once again supporting the  

organization “Intho Kenya Hilfe e.V.” with a generous donation this year. In 

the spirit of sustainability, we decided to forgo the Christmas cards you are 

familiar with for the �rst time this year.

All employees and the management of Heinze & Streng GmbH wish you a peaceful and  

contemplative Christmas holiday, a happy new year and a successful and blessed year 2025.

Kind regards

Heinze & Streng GmbH

Bornweg 18

35794 Mengeskirchen, 

Germany

Telefon +49 6476 9151-0

Fax +49 6476 9151-51

info@heinze-streng-gmbh.de

Team Heinze & Streng


